
From: Brett Felber [mailto:churchofjandhope@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2018 8:56 AM 
To: PSC Info (Public Info Email Address) - PSC 
Subject: Complaint number GC-2018-0345 
 
Here is the last harassing letters that was sent by Mr. Zucker and Spire. Within the course of less 
than a month you can tell three harassing letters were sent ranging from the dates of Jan 12, 2018 
and Feb 2, 2018 from the envelopes that were mailed. 
 
Also to be noted service is in good standing and all subsequent bills for the account have been 
paid in full for their account balances. From January through April of 2018. We just received our 
May bill. 
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